
  
   

Term 4 Week 8, 18th November 2024 – 22nd November 2024 
• Congratulations to the graduating class of 2024! What a wonderful week of celebration 

and achievement. We wish you all the best for a wonderful future. 
• Congratulations to our Award Winners at our Annual Awards Night.  It was a proud 

moment to be able to acknowledge the Academic, Cultural, Sporting and Leadership 
Achievement across the school. 

• One more week to go for all Year 10s & 11s.  Both year levels will have important 
assessments in the coming week. Support your child by ensuring that they are at school 
every day. 

• Next Friday (November 22) will be Gold Level Ceremony for Years 10 & 11 
commencing at 9am. At the conclusion of the ceremony, parents may elect to take their 
Year 10 / 11 child home through normal sign out procedures. 

• Monday (November 18) will be a Free Dress Day! Make sure to wear, respectful, sun 
safe, school appropriate attire and enclosed shoes. Join us in the Quad for a $2 
sausage sizzle, enjoy some delicious brownies, and add some flair with face painting. 
All proceeds will go towards raising awareness for men's health.  

MONDAY 
18/11/2024 

• Annual Clontarf Year 12 Trip – Sydney – 18/11 to 22/11 
• Lofty Lane Swim – 7.45am – 8.15am 
• Free Dress Day  

TUESDAY 
19/11/2024 • P&C Meeting – 5.00pm – 6.30pm - PAC 

WEDNESDAY 
20/11/2024  

THURSDAY 
21/11/2024 

• Year 10/11 Gold Rewards Trip – Gold Coast – 7.15am – 6.00pm 
• Queensland Museum Masterclass – Brisbane – 7.00am – 3.00pm 
• Broncos Visit – School Oval - 1.30pm – 3.00pm 

FRIDAY 
22/11/2024 

•    Final Day for Year 10 and 11 
•    Year 10 & 11 Gold Level Ceremony – 9.00am – 11.30am 
•    Lofty Lane Swim – 7.45am – 8.15am 

 
Upcoming Important Dates 

• Year 7-9 Gold Level Ceremony – 5 December      
• Year 7-9 Junior Rewards Trip – 6 December 
• Year 6-7 Transition Day – 10 December 
• Broncos Rewards Day – 11 December 
• Final Day Year 7-9 – 13 December  
                   

                    Did you know:   

• All students will be required to wear formal uniforms on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays next year.  Orders can be taken now at the Uniform Shop, or 
via QKR App. 

                
 

                               
Regards 
TSHS Administration 
 

 


